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 KIWANIS MEETING OF August 21, 2023 
  
 

Four members attended our meeting on August 21st. They include Maria, Anne, 

Rick and Bob R. All enjoyed a roast beef dinner with strawberry cupcakes for 

dessert.  

 

We had three happy dollars from members. Maria for selling her Green Bay 

home. Anne for spending three nights at the Grand Hotel, Mackinac Island with 

her family. Rick had a happy dollar for his new granddaughter, whose name is 

Zannah. 

 

Pat is in Ireland for the Notre Dame vs Navy football game. Following the game 

Pat will tour Ireland. Too bad Pat that all the Pubs in Ireland will be closed for the 

next 30 days, We received two thank you notes from this year's Scholarship 

winners. 

 

We will have only one Kiwanis meeting in September. That meeting will be held 

on September 18th. 

 

By: Bob Rowan 

 
 


